
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on October 9, 2013. (1) Steve Morris, representing 
the Trustee Committee, reported that they are currently awaiting a proposal from Branscum 
Construction, a contractor who looked at both the parsonage and elevator. They hope to 
receive the proposal within the next week. (2) David England, representing the Elevator 
Committee, reported that they are still waiting on a bid from Isaac Tatum. (3) Mckenzie 
Hardin, representing the Directory Committee, reported that the committee has put up signs 
and posted information on the church website, where appointments can be made. She noted 
that contacts will be made telling how to get an appointment scheduled. Life Touch will be 
in charge of the pictures, which will be made on November 22, 23, 25, and 26. McKenzie 
Hardin reported that members can set up their own appointments online at 
www.muldraughhill.org or she will be bringing her computer to church to help those with no 
computer access make an appointment. (4) Sam Graham, Chairman of Deacons, reported 
reported that the deacons met on September 29, 2013, at 5:30 with 7 deacons and the pastor 
present. They discussed insurance bids and several other items. He reported that the minister 
of youth, Caleb Browning, came to the meeting to outline youth activities from now until 
August 2014. The deacons had one recommendation under new business. (5) Bro. Steve 
reported that he is waiting on a membership program before purchasing a laptop computer. 
(6) As New Business, the deacons recommended that Ernest Taylor and Debbie Farris be 
authorized to sign any and all documents related to beginning insurance coverage with 
Claude Reynolds Insurance Agency through Brotherhood Mutual. Motion made and carried. 
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